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When I was called into the ministry, I made a vow to the Lord that I 
would do anything He wanted me to do and go anywhere He wanted 
me to go. These changes have not always made sense at the time, 
but the Lord makes things perfect in His time. This has taken me to 
Bible College, Northern Ireland, deputation, back to the UK, and 
finally to Colchester. All along the way the Lord has blessed and 
taken care of us. 


Recently, the Lord has made it clear that He wants move us again. 
We have been serving in Colchester since October 2022. These last two years 
have been a blessing to our family, and we have seen the Lord work through the 
church to reach many people in Colchester. We were prepared to serve the Lord 
here for the rest of our lives. Yet, the Lord decided to stir up our nest. A few 
months ago, the Lord began to direct us away from Colchester and in a new 
direction. Since then, I have spent countless hours seeking the scriptures, 
praying, thinking on this, and sought much counsel for direction. At the 
beginning of September, it became clear that I needed to step away from the 
ministry in Colchester. 


Just to be clear, we are still church-planting missionaries and we are still serving in the UK. I am still 
preaching and teaching at Downham Baptist Church until their new pastor is installed. As we serve 
there, we are praying for the Lord’s direction for our ministry in the UK. We appreciate you praying with 
us! 


On a lighter note, I’ve taken up an interesting challenge. There is a charity in the UK that helps people 
with autism and builds awareness about autism. For the month of October they have a challenge to 
travel 100 miles. I’ve decided to walk these 100 miles, and so far I’ve completed 50 miles. This is a 
great charity event that helps people like William who live with autism. Please pray that I’ll be able to 
complete the 100 miles, and that the charity will be able to help many autistic people! 


Thank you,

Sam, Beth, Ruby, and William Quinn

A MOVEMENT IN MINISTRY

100 MILES FOR AUTISM

William helping to put away hymnals
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